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But as it is written, to whom he was not spoken of, they shall see: and they that have not heard shall understand. Romans 15:21

September 30, 2022


September 2022 Prayer Letter


Dear Prayer Warriors,


I have often thanked you all for your prayers for us, and I must thank you again because your 
prayers have kept us safe and on the deputation trail thus far. We traveled through Ohio, 
Pennsylvania, New York, Connecticut, Massachusetts, New Hampshire, Maine, and Indiana. 
We have now been through 46 states on deputation after visiting Maine for the first time. 


We are well aware that inflation is affecting all of this country and most all of this world. Since 
inflation is impacting Mexico as well, our support goal has changed fairly significantly. We 
were at 71% of what our support goal was, but when adjusted for price changes (and adding 
another kid to our calculations), we were only at 60% of our new goal. We do thank the Lord 
that we have already climbed to 61% of our new goal, and we appreciate your prayers that our 
support would continue to increase. 


During the upcoming month of October we have meetings scheduled in Ohio, Maryland, 
Kentucky, Indiana, and Virginia. Please do continue to pray for our safe travels, along with our 
well being and the well being of our vehicle. 


In Christ’s service,


Tim Pontius

Missionary to México with BIMI

Pontius2MX.org

Prayer Requests:

• Brittany and Renata 

to stay healthy 
through the 
pregnancy


• Safety as we travel

• Vehicle to continue 

running without 
issue


• Support raised 
before language 
school


